
PARADISE IRRIGATION DISTRICT 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING REGARDING  

AMENDMENT TO PID 2020 URBAN WATER MANAGEMENT PLAN 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Paradise Irrigation District (PID) will conduct a public hearing to consider 

an amendment to the 2020 Urban Water Management Plan (UWMP).  The Public Hearing will be held as 

part of a regularly scheduled meeting of the PID Board of Directors which will be held on Wednesday, 

September 20, 2023, at 5:30 p.m. in the PID Board Room, 6332 Clark Road, Paradise, California. 

Attendance and participation via teleconferencing will also be supported. Instructions on joining the 

meeting and providing public comment can be found on PID’s website: www.pidwater.com/uwmp 

Interested persons may appear at the public hearing for the draft amendment to the UWMP and present 

their oral or written comments. Persons unable to attend the public hearing may also submit to PID 

written comments regarding the plans, by the time the proceedings begin. The comments will be read 

during the Public Hearing. Written comments can be sent to PID, Attn: Amended 2020 UWMP, 6332 Clark 

Rd Paradise, CA 95969, or delivered to the PID front desk at same address.  

Prior to the public hearing, a draft of the amended 2020 UWMP will be made available for viewing at PID’s 

District Office and will also be accessible on PID’s website at:  www.pidwater.com/uwmp 

PARADISE IRRIGATION DISTRICT 
Dated September 1, 2023 
 
Publish Dates:  September 8 and September 15, 2023 
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